
 

 

 

 

BENEVOLENT AND SOCIAL FUND REPORT NOVEMBER 2018 

 

 
 

 

Good Morning Ladies and Gentleman. 

 

 

Thank you to all the clubs that have made donations to the Social Fund, there have been 10 gifts made 

to Ladies and Gentlemen who were not feeling on top of the world, I am sure they brought some 

‘pleasure to you all. The cards and letters sent to thank the Benevolent Association was very much 

appreciated. 

 

Thank you to all the ladies who played in the Benevolent Triples this year 36 teams, it was very well 

supported. Thank you to the team of workers at Ashcombe Bowls Club you done us proud again this is 

very much appreciated (A big thank you from me). 

 

The Final was played alongside the other County finals at Keynsham this year which seemed to go down 

very well. Well done to the finalist look forward to seeing you again next year. 

 

The Triples Day next year is 19th August 2019, and there is no County game on that day and the final 

will be on County Finals day, look forward to a large entry. 

 

 

Thank you all and keep happy and healthy. 

 

 

 

 

Dawn Barnaby 

November 2018. 


